
 

April to May marks the end of the dry season in the Bahamas, characterized by limited spatial extent and duration of heavy 

showers, though it can occasionally be very wet. In June, the wet season begins, bringing increasingly heavy showers. 

Rainfall Outlook April to June 2025

In the Bahamas, rainfall intensity and shower frequency are expected to increase in May and June, leading to a high to 

extremely high risk of flooding and related impacts. 

The night-time and daytime temperatures will likely be higher than usual in most areas. Hazardous extreme heat, including 

potentially recurring heatwaves, could begin as early as April and intensify through May. The risk is heightened in drought-

affected or wind-sheltered areas, especially when dusty air mixes with high humidity. 

This period marks the lead-up to the annual peak of the Caribbean Wet and Heat Seasons, as well as the Atlantic Hurricane Season. The 

tropical North Atlantic is expected to remain warmer than usual near the Caribbean, though not at the record-breaking levels seen in 2023 

and 2024. Persistently high air temperatures are likely, with recurring episodes of significant heat stress. The likelihood of severe weather 

impacts, such as flooding, flash floods, and their cascading effects, is expected to be higher than normal. While warmer waters around the 

Caribbean typically support above-average hurricane activity, reliable forecasts for the 2025 season would not be available until late May. 

 
The information contained herein is provided with the understanding that The Bahamas Department of Meteorology makes no warranties, 

either expressed or implied, concerning the accuracy, completeness, reliability, or suitability of the Bulletin. 
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